
AURORA COUNTY COMMISSIONER PROCEEDINGS 
 

January 24, 2024  

 
 A special meeting was called to order at 9:00 AM by Chairman Clyde Dethlefsen, with Randy Niles, Roger 

Hanten, and John Paul Studeny present.  Absent was Travis Clark.  The purpose of the meeting was to hold a hearing 

for a temporary liquor license as per notice in the newspapers.                

 The Pledge of Allegiance was recited. 

 A motion was made by Studeny, seconded by Hanten to approve the agenda.  Motion carried all voting aye.   

 An application for a temporary liquor license was considered by the Board of County Commissioners from the 

Last Call Bar for the date of January 27, 2024 at the location of Tract 5 in the SW ¼ 11-103-66 (old White Lake 

School Building).  No one appeared for or against it.  A motion was made by Studeny, seconded by Hanten to approve 

the temporary liquor license for January 27, 2024 for the Last Call Bar contingent on the proper paperwork and 

payment is submitted.  Motion carried all voting aye.   

  

 Meeting adjourned subject to call.  

       __________________________________ 

       Clyde Dethlefsen, Chairman 

       Aurora County Commission 

Attest: _________________________ 

 Susan Urban, Auditor 
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